
	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

To: All Opponents for Softball and 9th/10th Grade Baseball Games 
Re: Parking and Access to Fields due to Construction 
 
Wahlert Catholic is undergoing major building renovations for the next 1-2 years. Much of the construction 
traffic and equipment is on the North side of school (denoted in Red above) in the area between the Wahlert 
parking lot and the baseball/softball fields. The fields will be unaffected, but a new route to get to them must be 
taken.  
 
It is advised that fans park in the lot in front of Mazzuchelli Middle School (attached to the West end of 
Wahlert) with the space that is allowed. You can then take the sidewalk just along the West side of Mazzuchelli 
to access the softball field. For baseball, take the same route, but proceed around the softball outfield fence to 
get to the baseball field. If the parking lot in front of Mazzuchelli is full, please continue to park up in the main 
Wahlert parking lot (designated above in yellow). From the Wahlert lot you will proceed to walk in front of the 
high school down to the West-end sidewalk along to Mazzuchelli and proceed to the field.  
 
As for team busses…please drop teams off in the traffic circle in front of Mazzuchelli and then park the bus in 
the Wahlert parking lot. You can then pick the team up in front of Mazzuchelli again after the games. We do not 
want busses taking up valuable parking spaces for spectators nearer the fields.  
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There will be NO access in the construction zone due to the construction traffic in and out of that area. It would 
be dangerous to enter into the area due to limited space and visibility from trucks and equipment and so for the 
safety of all spectators, players, coaches and officials we ask you avoid the DO NOT ENTER areas completely 

We apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate your cooperation.  


